
Good Afternoon Everyone, 
Riverland Recreational Trail Society has some great news to share! 
We just received word from the Alberta Snowmobile Association that the Federal funds came through 
and we were approved for the attached project. We will be getting the whole $35,000.00 and no 
matching dollars are required. We sincerely appreciate councils support and willingness to help us make 
this project work and we can’t wait to share the completed 10 Year Strategic Development Plan for 

Alberta’s Iron Horse Trail with you 😊 
 
Marianne Janke 
Travel Lakeland / Alberta’s Iron Horse Trail 
Email: info@ironhorsetrail.ca 
Phone: (780) 645-2913 
Cell: (780) 645-8090 
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